
1

Rosenberg Corey

From: Aaron Smith <morningsmith@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:08 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004

I'm writing to express my support for HB2004. 
 
As a lifelong Oregonian, and 3rd generation one, I have seen the sweeping changes that have come as Portland's 
popularity skyrockets. I have endured the hardships of steep rent increases with no added value to my unit, and 
I've known others who have had to uproot their lives because of it.  
 
We need to protect the remaining affordable rentals from the greed of landlords by eliminating no cause 
evictions. Please vote yes. 
 
Sincerely, 
Aaron Smith 


